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Investing in our schools  

The $284.3 million Australian Government Schools Upgrade Fund is delivering grants to improve 
school facilities across the country. These grants are designed to help schools and their students 
get back on track after disruptions caused by COVID-19. Public Schools in NSW have a $68 million 
share of the fund for infrastructure projects and facility improvements.  

Project overview  

We are delighted to announce that we will be building a new hall at Wiripaang Public School. The 
new school hall will be located between the existing shade structure, canteen and library.   
 
The hall will provide the school community with a designated space for assemblies, concerts and 
other events, protected from the weather.   
 
Master planning has finished, and designers have been engaged to develop conceptual drawings 
ahead of the project being tendered. 

Next steps 

The project will go to tender in May 2025 with construction expected to start mid 2025.  
 
Proposed design features include:  
 

• school stage and audience allocation  

• student toilets 

• accessible toilet. 

To ensure the safety of students and staff, fencing will be installed around the construction area 
before works start.     

More information 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the 
details below. 
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